
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Richard , 

Alan Coyle <Alan.Coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
09 November 2010 13:26 
Richard Jeffrey; Stewart McGarrity; Gregor Roberts 
RE: audit scotland 

I just had a discussion with Audit Scotland . 

Currently the Council's auditors and Transport Scotland's aud itors are drawing up a position statement resulting from 
their fi ndings of the work they have done over the summer months for the accounts and identifying any gaps they 
have and what the issues are from a national audit perspective. 
They do not wish to take up too much of people's time at this point though they will be interviewing Dave Anderson, 
Donald and Gordon MacKenzie. 

They wi ll apparently have a draft report ready in early December that I'll get a look at with a final report early 
January. The report will be high level and there wi ll be no detai led investigation at th is point. 

On a separate note are you happy that I take get the redacted Business Case to Tom and take care of logo's etc? 

Regards 

Alan Coyle I Edinburgh Trams I Level 2/6 Waverley Court I 4 East Market St EH8 8BG I alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk I 
I 

From: Richard Jeffrey [mai lto:Richard.Jeffrey@tie.ltd.uk] 
Sent: 09 November 2010 10:51 
To: Stewart McGarrity; Alan Coyle; Gregor Roberts 
Subject: audit scotland 

Guys, can you please let me have the latest definitive position on Audit Scotland, thanks 

R 

Richard Jeffrey 
Chief Executive 

Edinburgh Trams 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HO 

Tel : (+44) 
Email: richard .jeffrey@tie .ltd .uk 

Find us online (click below): 

Wains ~.~·· I) t!:~b;olk 
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The information transmitted is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately at the email address 
above, and then delete it. 

E-mails sent to and by our staff are monitored for operational and lawful business purposes including assessing compliance with 
our company rules and system performance. TIE reserves the right to monitor emails sent to or from addresses under its control. 

No liability is accepted for any harm that may be caused to your systems or data by this e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility 
to scan this e-mail and any attachments for computer viruses. 

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under Scottish Freedom oflnformation legislation and the Data Protection 
legislation these contents may have to be disclosed to third parties in response to a request. 

tie Limited registered in Scotland No. SC230949. Registered office - City Chambers, High Street, Edinburgh, EHl 1 YT. 

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are 
addressed. 

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its 
contents to any other person. 

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by 
the recipient. 
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